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To the Florida Public Service Commission:

I am writing to comment on how to best implement solar policy in Florida. | do not support any
policies that will drive up the energy costs of Florida households and businesses. These include any
policies that will create subsidies and mandates for high cost rooftop solar systems.

Thank you.

Robert Young
4520 SE 14th PL
Cape Coral, FL 33904

email: cleroks@gmail.com



